
 

Financial Project ID:  435845-1 

 

Thursday,  
September 25, 2014 

 
Open House:  4:30-6:30 

 
Overview & Comment 

Period: 6:30  
 

Hyatt Regency  
Jacksonville-Riverfront 
225 East Coastline Dr. 

Jacksonville, FL  32202 
(Free parking will be provided 

by FDOT, only in the hotel 
parking garage) 

The Florida Department of Transportation 
invites you to attend a public hearing to  
discuss the proposed closure of the              
on-ramp from Independent Drive to the 
Main Street (SR-5) Bridge in Jacksonville, 
Florida.  The proposed ramp closure is being 
requested by the City of Jacksonville and is 
consistent with their plans for the             
redevelopment of the Jacksonville Landing. 
 
For this reason, southbound access to the 
Main Street Bridge is being studied to      
determine if the two existing southbound 
access points can be modified to a single 
access point.  Currently, southbound bridge 
traffic can cross the bridge by entering from 
eastbound Independent Drive or from  
southbound Main Street.  The proposed  
improvements recommend closing the     
Independent Drive ramp  to the Main Street 
Bridge. 
 
The hearing is being held to give interested 
persons an opportunity to express their 
views concerning the location, conceptual 
design, and social, economic, and environ-
mental effects of the proposed improve-
ments. 
 
As of September 4, 2014, project documents 
will be available for your review during    

normal business hours at the Florida Depart-
ment of Transportation, Urban Office, 2198 
Edison Avenue, Jacksonville, FL  32204.    
Persons wishing to submit a written       
statement may do so at the hearing or mail 
them to the  address provided no later than 
October 6, 2014. 
 
Public participation is solicited without    
regard to race, color, religion, sex, age,    
national origin, disability or family status.  
Persons who require special accommoda-
tions under the Americans with Disabilities 
Act or persons who require translation     
services (free of charge) should contact         
Will Lyons at the number below at least 7 
days before the hearing.  (Si prefiere recibir 
esta carta en español, por favor contacte 
Esther Murray a las (904) 360-5348,          
Referencia: 435845-1). 
 

For Additional Information Contact: 

Will Lyons, P.E. Project Manager 

Florida Department of Transportation 

Mail Station 2804 
2198 Edison Avenue 

Jacksonville, FL  32204-2730 
(904) 360-5574 or (800) 207-8236 

will.lyons@dot.state.fl.us Follow us on Facebook & Twitter 
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